November 2024

Dear Friend of Blessed Sacrament,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the Blessed Sacrament Catholic School,
where we are preparing for our annual Casino Night which will take place on Saturday, March 1, 2025.
This event serves as one of our primary fundraisers and offers a fun and engaging evening of games,
prizes, and community building. We are reaching out to local businesses and supporters like you to
ask for your generosity in donating prizes for this special event.

The proceeds from Casino Night directly benefit our students by supporting vital educational
programs, scholarships, and enrichment activities that enhance the learning experience at Blessed
Sacrament. Your donation of prizes will not only add excitement to the event but will also help us
achieve our fundraising goals and further our mission of providing quality Catholic education to
children in our community.

We are secking a variety of prizes, ranging from gift certificates and merchandise to experience-based
offerings, such as event tickets, spa services, or unique local experiences. Any contribution, no matter
the size, would be greatly appreciated and recognized at the event.

If you are able to donate a prize or would like more information on how you can support our Casino
Night, please feel free to contact me directly at (210) 824-3381 or via email at
michael.fierro@blessedschool.com. We are grateful for your consideration, and we would love to
partner with you in making this event a success.

Thank you again for your consideration and continued generosity to our school. We look forward to
the possibility of working together to make this a memorable evening for our school community.

With a grateful heart,
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Michael Fierro
Principal
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